
7. CONSIDERATION 0F THE VETO
1946 at the second part of the First Session of the (ieneral
y, a nuinber of proposais were macle with regard to the right
)ossessed by the permanent niembers of the Security Council.
owever, the view of the majority that it was premature to eaUl

ýoII the rule of unanixnity among the permanent members of
irity Council as set forth in the Charter. The discussions
however, that alniost ail the Members of the United Nations
that the Security Council should reform. its practices and

'es. In the end a resolution was adopted which requested the
nt members of the Security Qouneil to ensure that the use
special voting privilege should not impede the effective

ai of the Security <Jouncil and whieh reconunended tçQ the
CouncUl the adoption of procedures to ensure the prompt and
exercise by the Security Council of its functions. During the
.i the First Conunittee, preceding the adoption of this reso-
ie Canadian delegation submitted an eight-point program~me
ig certain procedural suggestions *hich it was considered
Sadopted by the Security Couneil.1

he Second Session of the General Assembly, as a resuit of the
d use of the veto in the Security Council during the preeeding
the Argentine delegation proposed that a general conference
rnited Nations be called under Article 109 of the Charter,
eais with the procedure for amendxnent, to consider the

of the veto. A second approaeh to the probleni of the
rocedure of the Security Council was made by the United
legation. In his opeiiing speech before the General Assen-bly
mber 17, 1947,the Ulnited States delegate announced that the
'tates would waive its right of veto on ail subiect8 i the


